5t. George's
Roman Catholic
Parish

Box 190

Assiniboia, Sask.
S0H 0BO
stgeorge@saskiel net
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St. Louis Parish
Box 176
Mossbank, Sask.
S0H 3G0

FOLLOWME

SEPT 13, 2015

Theme : “ God knows best; He always has His reasons. “

Monday, Sept 14

_ LAURIER MAJOR by Hazel Major & Family

9:00 AM
Tuesday, Sept 15 FOR SPECIALINTENTION by F & A Morin
10:30 AM  HOSPITAL
7:30 PM  FINANCE COUNCILMEETING + <« & <+ &« & <«
Wednesday, Sept16  ANME TENDLER by lrene Klein
9:00 AM
Thursday, Sept 17 _ FLORENT FOREST by Gaylene Guillemin
7:00PM PPC MEETING & <+« < &= &= & &
Friday, Sept18 NO MASS
Saturday, Sept 19 NO MASS

= =

= = T30PM = NO MASS

Sunday, SEPT 20
11:00 AM LAY SERVICE ~ ASSINIBOIA

RECONCILIATION Before Mass or by appointment

MARRIAGES : Contact priest at least & months prior
BAPTISMS : Contact priest 2 months prior
House Blessings By Appointment

= =Visit the Archdiocese of Regina :
www.archregina.sk.ca
Far the latest events and news stories

Fr_Joy Montiague, Administrator Tel 642-4439 Fax: 642-3633
Parish CELL Phone 640-9546

5t George's Parish Hall Tel 642-4633

Hall Reservations & Information Rita Walters Tel: 642-4398 { home )

Pastoral Care Group Co-ordinator Mary Chipak Tel: 642-3583

Bulletin Submission Thursdays by 2:00

Email: st.georges_bulletin@gmail.com




A B-1-G Parish Welcome to Seminarian, Arpee Urquico, who will be in our
parish for one year.

Arpee Urquico was born September 8, 1990 in the Philippines and heis in
the Level of Formation: Second Year Theology. Arpee writes, "l havetwo
older Siblings. We are all boys and | am the youngest. To be brought up
withina devout Catholic family played an important role in my vocation
discernment. | joined the Order of Preachers at the age of 16 and became
an High-School teacher in the Philippines before joining the Archdiocese of
Regina. | arrived in Regina Fall of 2013.

Message: | feel so blessed to be part of the Archdiocese of Regina.
Awesome, loving and God-fearing people. My gratitude for your prayers.
Please continue to pray to the Lord to give us strength and guide us in
doing whatever endeavor we undertake. | am looking forward to serving
and working with you in the future. Thank you very much!
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Assiniboia & District Pro-Life meeting will take place on Tuesday,
September 22, 2015, at the Messiah Lutheran Church, Assiniboia, starting
at 7:30 pm. All interested people are welcome to come to find out what
Pro-Life is doing and to share your ideas.

CALLED TO SERVE 1860-2015 : OCT. 1, 2015 : you are invited to the
Unveiling and Blessing of “Called to Serve” —a monumentthat will
recognize the contributions of Catholic Sisters to education, health care and
social services in Saskatchewan since 1860. This happens at Wascana Park,
Regina, followed by Mass at Holy Rosary Cathedral.Poster on bulletin boafd
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THANKYOU A big Thank You to 5t. George’s Parish for once again
supporting the Vacation Bible School in August. There was a good number
of our children attending and all reports are that they had a great time!
Check out the pictures in the entrance of the Church to see for yourselves.
More information at a later date.



Many Thanks to St. George's Parish
Our parish has received a letter with
thanks and news of his Tanzanian
mission, from Father Roland Dubourt.
He is busy, as always, and is very
thankful for the $1,345.00 our parish
raised for the families of Loopoopoo,
Tanzania, this spring.

If you wish to read his letter, and see
pictures of the children, their school,
and desks, check them out on the
table in the church entry.

CWL Dates:

Sunday, Sept. 20 : Terry Fox Walk
Sunday, Sept.27 : Our October
meeting | Please attend. The Parish
pot luck lunch follows 11 AM Sunday
Mass. CWL members, please plan to
stay after pot luck for a meeting.
Thursday, Oct. 1 : unveiling in Regina
of the Catholic Sisters’ Memorial.
Bronze statues representing Nursing
Orders and Education Orders will be
unveiled in Wascana Park.

Sunday, Oct. 18 : CWL Our Lady of
Peace Regional Workshop here in our
parish, after 11 AM Mass. We'll have
a catered meal, our meeting and then
a guest speaker.

Saturday, Oct. 24 :

Taste and See Breakfast

The small Healthy parish
presentation Sat. Oct 3™

At 5t. George's Parish with
Jennifer Thompson, Parish Life
Animator, Archdiocese of Regina
9:00 - registration

9:30 - start

- What is a small healthy parish?
PowerPoint presentation.

11:30 - Break for lunch

1:00 - stewardship, why is having
a stewardship mindset important
for a parish?

- Living Generously series -
short video and explanation of
series

2:00 - The new evangelization -
what is it and what does it mean
to us?

- Practical helps for Parish
outreach. Relit video series.
2:30 coffee

3:00 - Spiritual Direction in your
parish and for your parish -
Marlene Miller

4:00 - end for the day




Saturday / Sunday Ministries

Saturday, SEPT 19
Collection

Greeters & Offerings

Rosary Leaders

Readers

Communion Minister
Cross Bearer
Candle Bearers

Altar Servers

Please Volunteer

Mary Chipak
Irene Klein

Maureen Beauchesne
Mary Chipak

Debbie Auchstaetter
Bev Coldwell

Janice Erfle
PLEASE
VOLUNTEER
THANK YOU

Sunday, SEPT 20
Collection

Greeters & Offerings
FRosary Leaders

Readers

Communion Ministers

Altar Servers

Children's Liturgy

Please Yolunteer

Rene & Therese
Chabot

Irene Clermont
Rita Walters

Debbie Buztynski
Tara Pedersen

Leon Hartman
Annabelle Hartman
Lynn Rogers

Margan Delorme
Justin Delorme
Sarah Feeley

Church Finances
Saturday Collection SEPT 5-5%472.00
Sunday Collection SEPT 6 - %824 75
Thank You !
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As you may have heard, the Vatican's
representative Most Rev. Luigi Bonazzi,
Apostolic Nuncio to Canada, is coming
to Regina to help us celebrate the
100th Anniversary of our Archdiocese.
He will join Archbishop Daniel Bohan
and all our priests at a special Mass on
October 7that 7:00 p.m.

The Archdiocese of Regina is composed
of all types of families, all ages and all
nationalities. Comeand celebrate the
faith of families over the last century,
today and for many years to come. If
you have traditional clothing that
represents your ethnic background,
please wear it so we can rejoice in our
diversity.

A lunch will be served at a reception
after Mass and Bernadette Gettisis
collecting numbers from each parish so
we can let the caterer prepare. Final
counts must be in by October 1, 2015
call her at (306) 352-16blext 227 or
fax (306) 352-6313 or e-mail:
chancery@archregina.sk.ca
It is a Wednesday and we realize that
many of you won't be able to make the
trip to Regina but for those of you who
can, we would really like to see you
there. We all need a little something
extrato celebratein our lives.



